
 

 

 

October 20, 2023 

Via Electronic Filing 
 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, Missouri 65102 
 
RE:  Telecom Management, Inc. dba Pioneer Telephone – Request to Cancel Registration 

to Provide Intrastate Interexchange Telecommunication Services- Docket No. XA-
2005-0061 

Dear Executive Secretary, 

Telecom Management, Inc. dba Pioneer Telephone (“Telecom Management”) requests to cancel 
its Authority to Provide Intrastate Interexchange Telecommunication Services, and associated 
tariffs, in the State of Missouri, originally granted in the above-mentioned docket number on 
October 24, 2004.  The Company will no longer offer any telecommunication services in Missouri.  

As of December 31, 2022, Telecom Management had no telecommunications customers or operations 
in Missouri, is not offering any services to any Missouri customers, and has no future prospects of 
remaining in business in Missouri. Customer notice is not necessary for these reasons. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me at (407) 794-3488 if you have questions or concerns.  

Best Regards,  

/s/ Mark Lammert 
 
Mark Lammert 
Attorney-in-Fact 
Telecom Management, Inc. dba Pioneer Telephone 


